November 18, 2014

Honorable Members of the
West Allis Common Council
City Hall

West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Common Council Members:
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Dan Devine
Mayor

414/302-8290
414/302-8207 (Fax)

City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

ddevine@westalliswi.gov
www.westalliswi.gov

This is to notify you that Lt. Chris Beldin will serve as the Police Chief’s Designee on the West
Allis Youth Commission. He replaces Cpt. Beyer. The Police Chief or Designee serves for an

indefinite term.

Your confirmation of this change in membership will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,
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Dan Devine,
Mayor
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